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Greetings esteemed colleagues, My name is Shahd, and I am honored to represent the Department of
Architecture at An-Najah National University in Nablus, Palestine, at this esteemed international
exchange program in Madrid, Spain.It is a hub of architectural innovation and excellence, where

students are encouraged to push boundaries and explore new frontiers in design.My involvement in
various extracurricular activities, such as [mention specific activities or achievements], has further

enriched my educational experience and expanded my perspective on the role of architecture in
addressing societal challenges and promoting cultural heritage preservation.As an aspiring architect, I
am passionate about leveraging my academic journey and experiences to contribute positively to our

global community through innovative design solutions and sustainable architecture.Moreover, I am
.acutely aware of the importance of architecture in serving the Palestinian community


